
 
 Oscar Antonio Torres currently presides as 
the 16th President of the National Hispanic 
Coalition of Federal Aviation Employees 
(NHCFAE). With a robust membership 
exceeding 500 professionals nationwide, 
including U.S. territories. The NHCFAE 
collaborates closely with the Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA) to advocate 
for and elevate FAA and aviation career 
opportunities within our local communities 
and at Minority Serving Institutions.

A graduate of Vaughn College of 
Aeronautics & Technology, Oscar Initiated 

his federal tenure in 2007. Oscar continues to serve the flying public as 
an air traffic controller and Instructor in the Atlanta Enroute Air Traffic 
Control Center.

 


